
From: Christopher K. Currier  
Sent: Thursday, May 11, 2023 10:10 AM 
Subject: Surke Meadow Subdivision 
 
Hello Lucy, 
 
I am unable to attend the live hearing tonight as I will be putting my kids to bed at that 
time.  However, I wanted to submit written testimony in advance of the hearing. 
 
The commission should decline the proposal as this area is rapidly being overbuilt (with a 
separate project underway next door on Division Road and the already-built Island Grove 
neighborhood.  Although I am sure the nitrogen impact checks out, this area of the island 
cannot handle any further development/subdivision.   
 
Thanks, 
Christopher Currier 
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